STATE OF ILLINOIS
HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. ® SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 ®(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111

May 23, 2016

Asmin M. Shazzad
Administrator

Dialysis Care Center
15786 S. Bell Road
Homer Glen, Illinois 60491

Re: Expedited Review Project #16-020 and #16-022

Dear Mr. Shazzad:

We are in receipt of your request for an expedited hearing for above identified projects. The two
projects are considered substantive projects and the Board Staff by Statute and rule is allowed
120 days for review from the date of determination of completeness of the application. This is
the first time we have received a project from the applicants identified in the applications for
permit. With all first time submittals it will take additional time to review the application
material for these two projects. For that reason your project is scheduled for the October 25,
2016 State Board Meeting. '

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate at
Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.

Sincerely,
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Mike Constantino, Project Reviewer
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board




